
Where to use on board 
– Crew Guide 

Always follow manufacturers 
instructions for use and 
NEVER use on hot surfaces- 
if in doubt ASK your team 
leader or email us on 
info@deeplycleanmarine.
com to see if we can help.

• �Use wet on large areas 
during the wash down 
process.

• �With a light soaking on teak 
decking will remove stains.

• Wet on non-slip surfaces.
• �Organic material and oil 

build up on the waterline is 
easily removed.

Generally on all other 
surfaces lightly wet the 
target surface and clean in 
the direction of the grain 
if it has one. Do not use 
aggressive small circular 
cleaning movements on 
any surface whilst cleaning 
unless the product is used 
for buffing and polishing at 
speeds less than 400 rpm.

www.deeplycleanmarine.com

Technical 
MACROfibre

Bathing deck

Brightwork and Chrome

Canvas

Corners and architraves 

Engineered Wooden floors

Food Prep surfaces

Galley Steelwork

Granite & Stonework

Grouted areas

Hi Gloss Surfaces

Highly Textured surfaces

Hull and Dive Cleaning 

Non Slip Areas

Painted walls

Sail Material

Shallow pile Carpets/Rugs

Spas and Bathing areas

Steps

Teak Decking 

Textured Fabrics

Tiles

Toys
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If in doubt... ASK


